
 

 

Due to the death of Trustee Don Cuttill 

The Village Hall will be closed on Friday May 4, 2018 

9:30 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. 

 

The wake will be on Thursday, May 3rd, 

from 3:00 pm until 9:00pm 

 

Hallowell & James 

1025 W. 55th Street 

Countryside, IL  60525 

 

A Service will be held on Friday, May 4th 

at 10:00 am 

St. Cletus 

600 W. 55th Street 

LaGrange, IL  60525 
 


